HURSTVILLE SENIORS COMPUTER CLUB



www.hurstvillescc.org.au

"keeping up with our grandchildren"

NEWSLETTER

September 2017

Member of ASCCA

Australian Seniors Computer Clubs Association

CLUB NEWS

At our Annual General Meeting in August, the election of committee members for 2017/18 was conducted by Brenda Eggleton from Georges River Council and the following members were elected to the committee:

President - Pamela Samuels
Vice President - Ella Dobbie
Secretary - Marjorie Madden
Treasurer - Geoff Turton
Comnmittee Members - Robin Bevan
Ted Crichton
Mervyn Larsson
Maryann Paterson
John Shortland

We thank these members for volunteering to accept committee responsibilities and, in particular, welcome Marjorie Madden and Mary Teasdale as newcommers to our committee. We wish all our committee members well in their deliberations.

Mary Teasdale

Also at the AGM, floral presentations were made to Shirley Boxhall, Lilly O'Brien and Marilyn Richardson in appreciation of the valuable contributions they have made to the Club over many years.

SEPTEMBER MEETING

The guest speakers at our September meeting will be Huw and Dominique from Microsoft with a presentation on "Getting to Know Windows 10".

GRC GRANT 2017

Our application for funding under the 2017 Georges River Council Community Grants Program, submitted by Ted Crichton, has been successful. We have received an allocation of \$1,475.00 to replace old equipment.

This year, the grants were presented at a formal presentation ceremony held in the Booth Saunders Pavilion at Hurstville Oval on 30 August 2017 and Ted accepted the grant certificate on behalf of the Club.



THE CLUB

The Hurstville Seniors Computer Club was formed in April 1998 to teach Seniors how to use computers. Clubrooms are in premises provided by the Georges River Council in the Hurstville Seniors Centre.

Tuition is held during week-days in an informal atmosphere - cost being a minimum.

We are an entirely voluntary organisation, the aim being to help fellow Seniors.

Correspondence Hurstville Seniors Computer Club Inc. PO Box 173, HURSTVILLE BC1481

Telephone - Clubroom, 91 Queens Rd
Telephone - Annexe, 91 Queens Rd
Web Site
E-Mail
9585 9184
9570 3297

www.hurstvillescc.org.au
admin@hurstvillescc.org.au

Monthly Meeting Hurstville Seniors Centre 91 Queens Road, Hurstville

1.00pm, last Wednesday of the month (except December)

Fees Annual Fee \$15

Training Fee \$4 per session

PRESIDENT Pamela Samuels
VICE-PRESIDENT Ella Dobbie
SECRETARY Marjorie Madden
TREASURER Geoff Turton

TUITION IS IN ONE HOUR SESSIONS

If you can't attend your booking, please let your Tutor know.

Mondays (Help Desk) Marilyn Richardson

Tuesdays Geoff Turton

Wednesdays No lessons on meeting day John Shortland

Thursdays Geoff Turton

Fridays Shirley Boxhall

Technical Ted Crichton

Monday at 91 Queens Rd

Digital Imaging Group Geoff Turton

First Tuesday in the Clubroom, 1.30pm

Genealogy John Shortland

Second Wednesday at 91 Queens Rd, 1.00pm

Web Design Group Fred Scott

Third Wednesday at 91 Queens, 1.30pm

Video Editing Group Ted Barnett

Friday at 91 Queens Rd, 9.00 - 11.00am

Newsletter Editor Geoff Turton

geoffrosst@gmail.com 9587 6975

CHANGE OF ADDRESS. If you change your address, phone number or e-mail, please inform the Treasurer at qeoffrosst@gmail.com



2

BIRTHDAY BOYS and GIRLS in OCTOBER

Have a great day!

| Brian | Williams | 6-Oct |
|---------|------------|--------|
| Elga | Frederick | 7-Oct |
| Robyn | Hamilton | 8-Oct |
| Marilyn | Richardson | 12-Oct |
| Helen | Cen | 13-Oct |
| Ted | Crichton | 15-Oct |
| Geoff | Turton | 17-Oct |
| Joyce | Malamas | 19-Oct |
| Rose | lacoviello | 20-Oct |
| George | Dracos | 29-Oct |

WELCOME to our NEW MEMBERS

Fifi Hanna

For printing our monthly newsletters, we thank:

OWEN HODGE



WILLS POWERS OF ATTORNEY SENIORS LAW AND ESTATE

Phone: (02) 9570 7844 Email: ohl@owenhodge.com.au

Members have used and recommend Wayne at Regway Computers for computer service.



10 Cliff Ave, Peakhurst Heights

Phone: (02) 95961067 Mobile: 0408441429

www.regwaycomputers.com.au

The Hurstville Seniors Computer Club Inc. takes no responsibility for the views expressed in articles, extracts thereof or advertisements. The newsletters are intended to relay information only, not give specific advice or recommendations.